
 

 
 
 
 
15 May 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Provision for Year 10 students 
 
I hope that you and your loved ones are safe and well at this time. 
 
We are in the process of making plans for offering face-to-face support for Year 10 students from 
1 June. 
 
The link below takes you to a Google Form which gives a summary of our proposal and a short 
survey for you to complete. 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/120vQNS6TdoZNwekl8jHy1lK9-0MsPTAb_J-RbQmBSg0/edit   
 
Your response is key to how we move these plans forward, please submit your response by 12 
noon Monday 18 May. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr T Eastaugh 
Principal 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/120vQNS6TdoZNwekl8jHy1lK9-0MsPTAb_J-RbQmBSg0/edit

